

6 July 2012

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General **United Nations Global Compact** New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General

## RE: Request of Extension of the COP Submission Due Date

With reference to the, we would like to request for an extension of the submission for Communications on Progress (COP) as we required more time to complete the said document.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully, TFP Solutions Berhad

Dr. Chew Seng Poh Executive Director

> TFP Solutions Berhad (773550-A) 6-1, Jalan Puteri 4/2, Bandar Puteri, 47100 Puchong, Selangor T: 03-8060 0808 F: 03-8061 3682

Helpdesk: 1-300-220 388